
Dear all 
  
I am delighted to share the staffing for     
September 2024. 

Nursery– TBC following consultation period. 

Reception– Mrs Matthews and Mrs Dent 

Year 1– Mrs Woodhouse and Mrs Lake 

Year 2– Miss Riley 

Year 3– Mr Weal 

Year 4– Mrs Gittins and Mrs Green 

Year 5– Mr Copping 

Year 6– Mr Popey 

 

Support staff will be confirmed closer to the 
time. 

All children will spend time with their new class 
(where possible) on Thursday 4th July for the 
morning. Children should come to school as   
normal and we will move them once they arrive. 
This will hopefully allow all children to ask any 
questions about next year and get to know their 
new teacher. 

Sports Enrichment week has been a huge      
success this week. Thank you to all of you for 
attending a very successful Sports Day on 
Tuesday. A very big thank you to Mr Copping 
and Mrs Beckett who organized the weeks     
activities and to Mrs Steele and Ms Vergette 
who coordinated the bookings and coaches! 

Enjoy a lovely weekend 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

June 

July 

1st—Year 4 visit to Holkham Beach 

2nd—Year 3 visit to West Stow 

3rd & 4th—Year 6 Broadland High   
 Induction Days 

4th—Whole School Transition Day 

5th—Year 2 Forest School Day and    
 Sleepover 

10th  & 11th—Year 6 Production  

12th—Year 6 Leavers Visit to Quasar 

12th —Year 1 Sainsbury Centre 

16th—School Fete 

19th—Last day of Term  

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 
School and Nursery 

YEAR 4 HOLKHAM VISIT 

On Monday 1st July, Year 4 will be  
going to Holkham beach, Wells-next-
the-Sea to support our topic learning 
this half term. It will be a unique     
opportunity to be creative, as the  
children will have the chance to create 
a piece of natural art by   finding and 
discovering coastal  resources within 
our wonderful North Norfolk coast  

The children should come in PE / 
sports kit as this is going to be a very 
active day. Can they also bring a sun 
hat/cream and a waterproof jacket. 

They will need a packed lunch or have 
pre-order a school pack up and drinks 
for the day.  

It is important to note that, as we 
are travelling a reasonable distance, 
the children need to be at school 
for 7.45am. The bus will be leaving 
at 8:00am sharp and will be       
returning to school at approximately 
15.20pm.  



 

Date Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell 

07.06.24 199 198 167 152 

14.06.24 144 158 144 146 

21.06.24 242 207 185 166 

28.06.24 120 198 42 23 

     

     

     

     

Class Attendance 

24th—28th  June 2024 

 
Reception 91.38% 

Year 1 90.32% 

Year 2 86.45% 

Year 3 98.57% 

Year 4 92.19% 

Year 5 93.45% 

Year 6 89.35% 

Swimming  

Year 3 will be swimming every week on Monday. Please  
ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a 
towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High 
School for these sessions. 

Please ensure your child is able to remove their own   
earrings or not wear them to school on Swimming days. 



Tuesday 25th June and 16th July Tuesday 18th June 

Tuesday 11th June Thursday 11th July Friday 5th July 



Parent /Carer Café 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  Monday 1st July 2024 

Time:  9:00 am – 10:00 am 

Place:  St John’s Primary: School hall  

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to our Summer SEND Coffee 

morning. 

There will be hot/cold drinks, cakes and biscuits; as 

well as the chance to get together in a relaxed and 

friendly setting. 

We will also be joined by Broadland High School, which 

will allow you to ask any questions about SEN provision 

for Year 7 and beyond. 




